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HB3076 is not only against the wishes of the Oregon population but unconstitutional 

and violates our second amendment rights. The requirement of a state license and a 

taxation of past sales will put many FFL holders out of business or in difficult financial 

situations. Many FFL holders I know are smaller business with few employees who 

have families to support and children to feed, and this bill will make life very difficult 

for them. On top of that, HB3076 will make the legal obtaining of firearms more 

difficult for citizens who seek to exercise their second amendment rights, for hunting, 

and self defence. Furthermore HB3076 will encourage many home and gun owners 

to leave the state of Oregon. 


